
 

 
 
Mayor Gary Bagnall 
PO Box 816 
Murwillumbah NSW 2484 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mayor Bagnall 
 
I write in my capacity as the President of the Aboriginal Local Government Network conference. 
 
It is with great pleasure that I announce that Tweed Shire Council was successful with its bid to host 
the 2016 Aboriginal Local Government Network Conference. 
 
The NSW Local Government Aboriginal Network was established in 1988 to facilitate the sharing of 
ideas, enhancement of service delivery to Aboriginal Communities at a Local Government level and to 
provide support to Aboriginal Local Government Councillors, employees and community members.  
 
Robert Appo Aboriginal Community Development Officer with Tweed Shire Council needs to be 
congratulated with his successful host bid for the 2016 Aboriginal Local Government Network 
conference. 
 
We look forward to coming to Tweed Heads and wish to thank your council for its support with 
Aboriginal Affair matters. 
 
Please do not hesitate in contacting me if you need further information. 
 
 
Sincerely   
 
 
Cr Rod Towney 
President  
0418611572 
rod.towney@bigpond.com.au 
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